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20.4.23 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

As you may be aware the National Education Union are taking strike action on Thursday 27th April and 
Tuesday 2nd May. 

This means that the academy will be partially open on this date. 

Although there is no obligation for teachers to inform the academy of their intention to strike, staff have 
been kind enough to let me know their intended action in order to allow you to make any necessary 
alternative arrangements. 

All children in the following classes should attend school as normal as the classes listed below are all open: 

 
* Cheryl Arkle            * Charlotte Etherington    

* Hanna Kirk                                                       * Zahida Khan  

* Leanne Colebrook                                          * Jenni Fydler  

* Morgan Lean        * Sophie Simpson 

* Laraib Khan        * Michelle South 

* David Wilson        * Grace Brock 

* Andy Smyth  

As a Trust, we are committed to ensuring that all children who are entitled to free school meals receive 
lunch on the day of the strike.  The academy will provide further information on how your child if eligible, 
will be able to access this.  

If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

Equally, if anything changes at short notice, we will contact you by text message so please ensure we have 
your most up to date telephone number. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Jennifer Duncan 
Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 


